From: Bill Deaton [mailto:deatonllc@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 8:13 AM

To: Dave Heil <dheil@sandovalcountynm.gov>; Don Chapman <dchapman@sandovalcountynm.gov>; Kenneth Eichwald
<keichwald@sandovalcountynm.gov>; James Holden-Rhodes <jholden-rhodes@sandovalcountynm.gov>; Jay Block
<jblock@sandovalcountynm.gov>; Michael Springfield <MSpringfield@sandovalcountynm.gov>

Subject: Table the Stoddard Ordinance until due diligence is completed.

Dear Commissioners,

Please table the Stoddard Ordinance until you have read and completely understood the NM Tech

Study, which was paid for with our taxpayer funds ($60k). Also, please proceed with an abundance
of caution in allowing any activity in the Rio Grande rift, river and basin. And, coordinate with other
stakeholders, especially downstream counties like Bernalillo.

Thanks for your consideration,

Bill Deaton

Sandoval County Resident
Phone: 435-628-8678
DeatonLLC@gmail.com




